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Reach Out,      Know,      Embrace,      Serve 
 

1000 Spring Hill Road, Gilbert, South Carolina  (803)892-5656 
 

 

JULY BIRTHDAYS 
 
7/3 – Jordan Bennett   7/21 – Mary Alice Bennett 
7/5 – Linda White    7/21 – William Kline 
7/6 – Dakota Fryfogle   7/21 – Kelsey Richmond 
7/7 – Bennie Kline    7/22 – Casey Sigler 
7/8 – Margaret Frick   7/22 – Ryan Young    
7/10 – Chris Lollis    7/23 – Gary Spires 
7/12 – Mary Keenan   7/27 – Shannon Mercer 
7/14 – Patty Buckley   7/28 – Donna Griffin 
7/16 – Max Young    7/28 – Jim Sanders 
7/19 – Sarah Lollis    7/31 – Brian Derr 
7/19 – Janet Deep 
 
 
 
 

JULY ANNIVERSARIES 
 
7/4 – Teresa & Bobby Kovac 
7/16 – Britney & Blake Rosier 
7/17 – Lisa & Mike Daugherty 
7/25 – Nancy & Max Young 
7/26 – Luann & John Tetanich 
 
 
 



 
 
 
PRAYER REQUESTS 
 
The United Methodist Church, our country, the people of Ukraine, families of 
Charles Adams, Kimberly Adams, Becky Addy, Dick Addy, Margaret Anne, Patty 
Bennet, Janice Bisby, Randy Bishop, Mrs. Lynette Black, Chatherine Bohaumn, 
Kathy Bond, Ebony Bowers, Becky Bridge, Brian & Gillien Black, Jessie Bowman, 
Belinda Bray, Savannah Buoy, James Buckley,  Sydney Casting, Kim Clark, Allen 
Chalk, Charity family, Ken Colton, Tarat Collins, Mary Cricher, the family of Dana 
Allen Danielsen, James Dawson, Ambrose Paul Debbs,  Brian Derr, Lucy Donnan, 
Liz Durham, Sandy Burton Eddy, Esther Ethelton, Carla Evans, Penny Falconberry, 
Lisa Felts, Daniel Garcia, Jenson Garder, Emily Green, Donna Griffin, Sylvia 
Spurlock Griggs, Curtis Gillette, Danny Haguely, Ola Kay Harsey, Debbie Holton, 
Debbie Howl, Bill Hughes, Carrey Hunter, Wylene Jacobs, Ray Jadin, Matt James, 
Brian Johnson, Koi Johnson, Mason Johnson, Marci Johns, Nancy Jordan, Amanda 
Kathsilla, Gay Kitchins, Marion Lewis, Mary Lewis, Carol Leaphart, Savannah 
Lipscomb, Haley Looter, Nancy Marcella, Cindy Miller, Mayo Grandchildren, Susan 
McDaniel’s family, Susan McDaniel’s niece, Miriam McCoy, Steve & Linda Moore, 
Alese Mosely, Billy & Carol Murphy, the Nereni Family, Linda Nicoles, Donna 
Norris, Daylene Pitts, Ashley Price, Mike Pope, Roy Perry, Buster Phillips, Ella Ray,  
Christie Riser, Michael Riser,  Debbie Robbins, Carmen Robinson, Larry Robinson, 
Bud Rose, Susan Rose, Andrew Ross, Jason Rush,  Kim Salley, Sonny Sembere, 
Matthew Sheidy, Mitchell Sheiler, Cason Smith, John Smith, Michael Smith, 
Cheryll Socks, Sandy Sproutly, Ricky Still, Whitney Stites, Thelma Strawther, Jill 
Steward,  Alana Talent, Diana Tanner, Michael Taylor, Susanne Taylor, the Trezise 
family, Alice Turner, Parker Wideman, Deb Williams, Jenner Connor Williams, the 
Williams family, Thomas Wright,  teachers, students, administrators, parents, 
pastors, our leaders, and those fighting COVID-19. 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 
Please Join Us on Sundays! 
Sunday School at 9:00 AM 

Worship Service at 10:00 AM 
 

Weekly Office Hours 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday 

From 10 AM to 4 PM 
803-892-5656 

Website: 
www.shilohumc.church 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS & OTHER NEWS 
 

 
FROM MISSION & OUTREACH 
 
 
 

Blessing Box -  If you are interested in supporting this ministry, please feel 

free to put your donated items directly in the blessing box or in the bins on the 
shelves inside the doors to the Fellowship Hall. We always need the following 
items: 
 
Bread 
Jelly or Jam 
Shelf stable milk (Dollar Tree sells this) 
Cereal 

http://www.shilohumc.church/


Canned carrots, peas 
Canned fruit or applesauce 
Prepared meals (Ravioli, Spaghetti-Os, beef stew) 
 

Centerville Elementary School - Shiloh will be hosting another luncheon 

for Centerville Elementary School faculty and staff on August 1st. We expect 105 - 
110 faculty and staff members to attend. If you are interested in supporting this 
outreach ministry, you can get involved in several ways. Please see the attached 
flyer. We are looking for people to donate a gift basket to be awarded as a door 
prize. We welcome any and all monetary donations to help offset the cost of the 
luncheon and to help cover the cost of goodie bags for all faculty and staff 
members. We also need volunteers to help with set-up and/or clean-up the day of 
the luncheon. If you are interested in participating in any way, please either fill 
out the volunteer form on the back of the attached flyer or contact Ann Milligan 
at 803-331-6252. 
 

"Undie Sunday" - Even in such a prosperous county, there are many children 

whose families can't afford clothing. Consequently, some children arrive at school 
in the same clothes several days in a row. Also, some of the younger children have 
accidents creating a need for clean, fresh clothing. On Sunday, July 28th, we will 
be collecting new underwear (sizes 4T - Youth XL) along with shirts and shorts to 
help ensure that each child can have clean clothing each day. If you are interested 
in supporting this ministry, you can drop off new clothes/underwear into the 
Centerville bin on the floor below the food bins inside the doors of the Fellowship 
Hall. If you don't have time to shop, we will be happy to do that for you. Just 
designate your donation for Centerville and place it in the offering plate. 
 

Gilbert Middle School –  
The new school year resumes on August 7th. We would like to supply the 
counseling department at GMS with a supply of healthy snacks for hungry middle 
school children before children return to school. If you are interested in 
supporting this outreach ministry, feel free to drop off any of the following 
individually packaged snacks in the Gilbert Middle School bin on the floor 
underneath the food bins inside the doors of the Fellowship Hall. If you don't have 
time to shop, you could also place a donation in the offering plate designated for 
Gilbert Middle School and we will happily shop for you. 
 



Granola bars 
Protein bars 
Trail mix 
Goldfish crackers 
Cheese crackers 
Peanut butter crackers 
 
Thank you to our Shiloh community for your continued generous support of our  
mission and outreach ministries. 

Ann Milliken 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Children and Youth Ministries  
Sunday School every Sunday at 9:00, for children and youth 

Children's Church 4 years old through Fifth Grade every Sunday. 

Nursery is available every Sunday for Sunday School and Church. 

 

 

I want to thank all our volunteers, from the donations to the baking. We 

couldn't have done it without everyone. The children loved VBS and it was a 

great four day experience for all of them. We had great games done by Sherri 

and John, wonderful stories shared by Joyce and fantastic crafts led by Mary 

B. Lisa and her team did a marvelous job with the food. The children loved 

learning the songs and dancing to praise Jesus. We had a great four days 

starting a party for Jesus. Throughout the four days of VBS they learned 

Jesus is a reason to have a party, everyone is invited to the party, celebrate 

the good news and you can be a party starter.  

The main verse for the week was Acts 2:28 and we had several 

children memorize the verse. I am so proud of how much our children learned 

during the week. As we continue into July during children's church and 

Sunday school we will learn new ways to start the party and to have a party 

for Jesus! 



 

 

Raise Youth Group will meet July 7th and July 21st, both days we will be 

having a pool party. There will be a light supper provided. If anyone would like 

to help with the meal or sponsor a meal, please reach out to Lisa Daugherty 

or Jerry Green. 

 

Energize Kids- Ages 4 years old through 5th grade. We will be meeting on 

July 10th from 5:30-7. On July 24th we meet from 6-7:30pm . There will be a 

light supper provided. If anyone would like to help with a meal or sponsor a 

meal, please reach out to Catie Fryfogle or Lisa Daugherty.  

 

Miss Independent-  

Shiloh’s Children and Youth Ministries are excited to announce we will be 

hosting Miss. Independent: A SASS Go Course for middle school age girls 

(11-14) on Saturday, August 3rd, 2024 from 10-12. 

The course is being sponsored by Shiloh’s Women in Faith! 

For more information or questions please reach out to Catie Fryfogle or 
Sherri Owings. 

  
Volunteers needed for the Nursery during Sunday School and Children’s 

Church. Even if you could only do one Sunday every 3 months, we could use 

your help. We will continue youth and children Sunday School throughout the 

summer.  

For Youth Sunday School, Catie Fryfogle will teach the lesson. She will just 

need someone to volunteer to be in there with her. 

 

Choir- Will continue after the summer. 

 

Back to School Bash- July 27th from 10-12.  

Flower Chart We have open dates for the 2024 flower chart. Please sign up 

at the back of the sanctuary. Questions or need help signing up please email 

Sherri Owings at sowings@pbtcomm.net. 

 

Catie Fryfogle 
 
 
 

mailto:sowings@pbtcomm.net


 
 
 

 



 



 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 

What’s Going on at Shiloh? 
7/4 – Independence Day 
7/7 – Sunday School 9:00 am 
7/7 – Worship Service with Communion 10:00 am 
7/7 – Raise Youth Group 4 to 6 pm 
7/10 -Energize Kids 5:30 – 7:30 pm 
7/14 – Sunday School 9:00 am 
7/14 – Worship service 10:00 am 
7/21 – Sunday School 9:00 am 
7/21 – Worship Service with Communion 10:00 am 
7/21 – Raise Youth Group 4 to 6 pm 
7/24 – Energize Kids 6 – 7:30 pm 
7/27 – Back to School Bash 10:00 am to 12 Noon 
7/28 – Sunday School 9:00 am 
7/28 – Worship Service 10:00 am 
 
 
 
AUGUST  
8/3 – Miss Independent 10:00 am to 12 Noon 


